
HumanCare Russia wishes everybody  
a great start to the new year! 

 

HumanCare will hold a bazaar. See our Danish catalogue: 
https://humancarerussia.dk/onewebmedia/HCRbasarkatalog.pdf 

Our Danish advertisement: 
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General Assembly 
HumanCare Russia will hold its annual general meeting on Tuesday 22. April 2025  

Here we present results for the past year as well as plans for the coming year, and members 
are elected to the board.  

 

At this time, the ordinary Russian has extra need for support, as Russia prioritizes the economy, 
so that there is not much left over for people in needs, including families with children. 
Fortunately, we had the opportunity to send an extra donation in Christmas 2024. It saved the 
New Year and Christmas, which was held on January 7 in Russia, for several people. 

Our contact in Moscow, Irina Smirnova, wrote about this extra donation:  
” All donations were distributed to the families of our parishioners on New Year's This was a 
wonderful gift and surprise for everyone. 

All members of our community who received your donation express their warmest gratitude to 
the members of the Fund (HCR)”. 

Donations 
We send thanks for all donations, which have been significant contributions in 2024 and the 
New Year 2025. But now our gift box is almost empty, so we hope that many will contribute to 
the next donation. All income from our bazaar will of course also be used for future donations. 



.  
Pictures 

Some of the photos we use on the website and newsletter are from Connie Meyer's photo 
collection, many of which come from Connie's Facebook page, which can still be seen on 
Connie's memorial page: 

https://www.facebook.com/connie.meyer.752/timeline 
 
Under Facebook post you can switch between: memories and Connies posts 

 
A few of the pictures are quite humorous, e.g. this skiing picture of Father Pavel.  

Humor can often help through difficult situations! 

 

 

Our website has been updated  https://humancarerussia.dk/  
Best wishes HumanCare Russia 

 


